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8th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re; Speech and Language support for students 

 

We are pleased to confirm that we are planning virtual Speech and Language support for 

students during this lockdown period. We will be sending you an online survey via Weduc 

next week. The survey findings will help us plan how best to support the students’ 

communication needs during this difficult time. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr Chris Wilson 

Executive Head Teacher 
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